# St Michael and all angels Primary school

www.smaaawirral.com Twitter: @smaaanews

St Michael and All Angels Catholic Primary School, New Hey Road, Upton, Wirral CH495LE 0151 677 4088

6 October 2017

### Dates for the Diary.....

Monday 9<sup>th</sup> October - Individual/family photographs Wednesday 11<sup>th</sup> October - Parents Evening Thursday 12<sup>th</sup> October - Parents Evening Friday 13<sup>th</sup> October - Year 5 Class Assembly - 3pm

ALL AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS ON WEDNESDAY AND THURSDAY NEXT WEEK ARE CANCELLED DUE TO PARENTS EVENINGS.

On Wednesday our Year 5 class took part in a CJM 'Big Sing'.



This special event was held in our church and we played host to over 200 children from 5 local Catholic Primary Schools. It was an amazing event which we were privileged to be such a big part of.





Our children did us proud as they always do and danced and sang their hearts out! We are hoping to be able to post on our website the video created on the day once it has been edited.



You can see lots more photos and some video clips on our facebook page and twitter feed.



### Also in school this week.... F2

have been developing their leadership and turn taking skills in their outdoor classroom.



**Little Angels** have visited the RSPC to deliver some cat toys and treats.



CHECK OUT OUR FACEBOOK PAGE AND TWITTER FEED FOR OUR LATEST NEWS.

## ST MICHAEL AND ALL ANGELS PRIMARY SCHOOL

www.smaaawirral.com Twitter: @smaaanews

### Thank you!

Yesterday we said a BIG thank you to Mrs Giles for 30 years of dedicated service to our school! We agreed that 30 years is an incredibly long time to have worked in one place!





### **Weekly Attendance**

It is great to see lots of children in school every day, on time. Congratulations to F2 for having the best

attendance this week -

Foundation 2 – 97.2%

Year 1 - 96.3%

Year 2 - 94.5%

Year 3 - 94.3%

Year 4 - 94.4%

Year 5 - 95%

Year 6 - 94.3%

If you are experiencing any difficulties getting your children to school on time each day, please talk to our Pastoral Care Worker, Mrs Hughes, who is here to support you.



#### **Harvest Time**

During this harvest time we have been thinking about how lucky we are to have food to eat and how some people are not as fortunate as us. Thank you so much for all your kind donations for the Wirral Food Bank. Our super school council have been creating posters to remind the children about



our collection and we are having a competition in school to see which class can donate the most food! Please send in any donations (packet and tinned food) next week as we will be taking the food to the food bank on Friday.

If you ever have any concerns, worries or suggestions please do not hesitate to speak to your child's class teacher, Mrs Bennison, Mrs Young or myself. Thank you for your continued support.

Mrs S Ralph

